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And finally … the children in school took part in an act of Remembrance with their classes today. The 
Year 6s visited the memorial in Scalby Village to participate in a community event and observed two 
minutes’ silence at 11 o’clock. In all events, including the assemblies at the beginning of the week, the 
children demonstrated great respect and understanding. Next week, we will develop our theme on 
mutual respect in our work for Anti-Bullying Week. This year’s theme is ‘Reaching out’ which we take 
every opportunity to help children know and feel secure in doing. We are encouraging everyone to wear 
odd socks on Monday as a starting point.           Best wishes, Paul Davidson Interim Headteacher 

Other news … 

I have been delighted to continue to receive thoughts from parents to encourage considerate parking 

around school. One of the best has been the tip, ‘If you have to come to school by car, there are plenty 

of spaces to park about five minute’s walk away. I have never had a problem.’ 

• The Eco Warriors have been busy making sure Miss Blakeley doesn’t get too carried away with her 
preparations to plant 20 metres of hedgerow. The children have marked out their plan and will plant 
the saplings next week. 
• Year 1 visited Newby and Scalby Community Library on Monday and browsed brilliantly. 
• Parents of children in EYFS will be coming to a book and bun event next week.  
• Singing club have started their preparations for the Spa Festive Spectacular which will take place on 
Saturday, 10th December. 
• It is Children in Need day on Friday, 18th. Details have been sent out via the Parent App. 
• There are some changes to the menu for the rest of the term. We will send details via the app and 
send a new menu when it has been changed. 
• The flu immunisation is being delivered in school on 21st November.  You have until 14th November 
to sign up for your child to be included. Please paste the link below into your browser to give consent. If 
you do not want your child to receive the vaccine then you can select the ‘NO’ option on the consent 
form.  https://www.hdftsais.co.uk/Forms/Flu  
• Thank you to Croft Fisheries who have provided vouchers for a free children’s meal for all our 
families.  These have been sent home today. 

The highlight of the week … was the Year 3 Roman Day. Not only did the children and staff look 

spectacular, they learnt about how wearing clothes that might not be entirely suitable for the British 

climate might be difficult. Although, one of the children told me that most of the Romans who lived in 

Britannia did not come from Rome and that they had warm woollen clothes in the winter! Parents will 

get a chance to see some of the Roman work, including some great mosaics , when we welcome visitors 

into school in a few weeks. 


